
 

 

                               
 

             Monday 7th September 2020 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

 
Hockey sticks for all Girls and Boys in Years 8 – 3 
 
To comply with the government guidelines and the School’s Covid-19 policies, it has been decided that 
from Monday 14th September, following the first exeat, all children will need to have their own hockey 
stick for Games lessons. Up until Monday 14th, the school will continue lending sticks to any individual 
who does not yet have their own and the school will ensure each stick is appropriately cleaned after 
it has been used.  
 
It is now easier than ever to buy a new hockey stick, either from the internet or a well know sports 
shop. We understand not everyone will wish to buy a new stick and for that reason we will be holding 
a secondhand stick sale on Wednesday 9th September following the U13 and U11 Pre-season training. 
Children in Y3 and 4 can purchase a stick directly from Mrs Cole at BUS stop and any left from the pre-
season sale will also be placed on sale there.  
 
If you have any specific enquiries or questions about hockey sticks, Mr Hammond can be contacted 
via email and is very happy to provide some help and guidance.  
 
Thank you for your continual support and co-operation.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Harriet Large, 
Director of Sport 
 


